
                                  Thorpepark News October 2 024  

Dear Parent/Carers, 
The school is involved in the HOPE project and are looking for any parents who 

might want to volunteer to support the school with some of the initiatives. The school 

will be maintaining and developing the Pop-up Park near Homethorpe and Illthorpe and  

visiting HOPE allotment weekly with a group of pupils. Let us know if you are interested. 
Kind regards  

Mrs Knight 
 

 

Head and Deputies for 2024-2025 

 

 
School closure dates this term: 

Closes Friday 25th October for Half Term. 

Reopens for children Monday 4th November. 

School will be closed for children 6th December. 

Reopens for children Monday 9th December. 

Closes Friday 20th December for Christmas. 

 

We had a fantastic election 

campaign this year and are proud 

to announce that the Head Boy is 

Leland and Head Girl is Willow. We 

appointed 8 deputies to support 

the Head boy and girl.  

If you want to watch their 

promotion videos, please find on 

our school website 

www.thorpeparkacademy.org.uk  

The children will work alongside 

leaders to ensure the school is 

happy, safe place in which children 

can achieve their full potential.  

Cleaner wanted 

We are looking for 

someone to join our 

existing team for 10 

hours per week, all 

year round. £5066.00 

per annum. Please 

apply at the office 

http://www.thorpeparkacademy.org.uk/


                  

Family Homework challenge 

 
 

We want a spooky 

surprise! 
As a family, use your imagination and create something 

in the theme of Halloween.  

This could be a poem, a story, a picture, a model, a 

craved pumpkin or anything else spooky. Use your 

imagination.  

The best 6 will win a family Halloween hamper, full of 

tricks and treats! 

All entries need to be in for Monday 21st October and 

must be taken to the child’s classroom. If it is a family 

entry with more than one child included please take to 

one of the children’s classrooms. Thank you and good 

luck!  

 

 

 

 

If your child is in Year 6 during 2024-2025 school 

year, you must apply for a Secondary School place 

between 1st September and 31st October 2024. 

Closing date is 31st October so it is important you 

have completed if you have a Year 6 child 

attending school.  

If you require any support or advice about how to 

apply please ring our school office.  

Website: www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-

schools/schools/secondary-school-applications  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj0473OwY3eAhXMWywKHSv8BeQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://pixabay.com/en/halloween-october-pumpkin-1757492/&psig=AOvVaw2TYfZ0IjJIrn1HKX2Fk2kQ&ust=1539866946890013
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/secondary-school-applications
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/secondary-school-applications


         

 

Date  Event 

Tuesday 8th October  
 

Year 2 Hull Fish Trail visit (am) 
KS2 St Mikes Harvest festival starting 9.30am, parents 
welcome.  

Wednesday 9th October  Mental Health in School workshops for Year 4 
Adult education course for parents 9am Dining hall  
 

Tuesday 15th October  Miss Oliver’s class ambassadors visit to Hull City Centre 

Wednesday 16th October  Miss Joyce’s class ambassadors visit to Hull City Centre 
Community Police assembly for Year 6 – Throwing away 

Monday 21st October  Community Police assembly KS1 and KS2 stranger danger 
Halloween competition entries need to be today. Make 
sure family entries have all children’s names and classes on 
entry. 

Tuesday 22nd October  The children’s book show at New Theatre for all Year 4 
children 

Wednesday 23rd October  Mental Health in School workshops for Year 6 
Reception Halloween stay and play 9am to 10am 
Nursery Halloween stay and play 9.30 to 11am and 1.30pm 
to 3pm.  

Friday 25th October  Non-school uniform day (some parents asked about 
dressing up for Halloween, so we are saying the pupils do 
not need to wear uniform and can wear what they like) 
Children break up for half term  

Monday 4th November  Children return from half term 
Prison No Way Year 5 and 6 all day 

Tuesday 5th November  Community Police assembly fire safety 
Year 3 Pedestrian Skills 9am to 11am 

Wednesday 6th November  Parent course Neurodiversity in dining hall starting  
Thursday 7th November Parent group dining hall 9am  

Tuesday 12th November   Year 3 Pedestrian Skills 
Friday 15th November  Children in Need  

Children and staff can wear spots and non-school uniform 
day. Any donations welcome.  
School council Y4, 5 and 6 at Guildhall for enterprise event. 
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Training for parents/carers at Thorpepark 
 

 

 
This year, we are working with a range of different providers to provide training courses for parents onsite. 

Please see below training courses for this term. If you are interested in any of the courses, please ask to 

speak to Miss Wood or speak to a member of staff in the office.  

Supporting children with maths 

Starts this Wednesday 9am in dining hall. 4 week course. Just turn up.  

Learning about Children’s Behaviours 

Starts this Wednesday 1.30pm to 3.30pm in the dining hall. Just turn up.  

 


